COQUINA OIL CORPORATION

1717 ST. JAMES PLACE « SUITE 200 (77056-3099) ¢ PO. BOX 27725 « HOUSTON, TEXAS 77227-7725
(713) 961-1770 » FAX 961-7220, 961-7216

October 22, 1990

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

Re: Correction to C-104
Union State #1
1 K 3-19S-34E
L.a Rica Field
Lea County, NM

Dear Evelyn:

As I explained by phone, Coquina submitted a C-104 (dated
July 5, 1988) which incorrectly changed the condensate transporter
from Permian O0Oil Corporation to Enron 0il Trading & Transportation
Company . There should not have been any changes whatsoever
concerning the above mentioned well in July of 1988. (Note: there
have been no condensate sales during this time).

However, effective November 1, 1990, a change in condensate

transporter is scheduled. Enclosed is the C-104 containing the
current change of condensate transporter, from Permian to Texaco
Trading & Transportation. Please update your records to reflect

the above two changes.

If you have any questions concerning the changes, please
contact me at (713) 961-1770.

Sincerely,

Coquina 0il Corporation

J&w/m ﬂ %«t&t

Sandra G. Yee
Production Clerk
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